
Talk About Trees has been coming to our elementary school for many years.  Our local connection makes a point to meet with each 
classroom and each grade level.  We know her as the "Tree Lady."  The students learn about forest lifecycles, how to care for our 
forests, forests as a natural resource and the animals that call our forests home.  This educational program is very important to our 
area as most of our students live in or near forested areas.  Our Tree Lady's lessons are created with the state standards in mind, 
always engage students and are grade level appropriate.  Funding for fieldtrips is limited (years prior to covid), which makes the visit 
from the Tree Lady even more valuable. Please continue to support funding for this wonderful project.
Sincerely,
Carrie Simpson
3rd Grade Teacher
Madrona Elementary


